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From: Steve & Lila Bayer <steve@bayerfamilylife.com>
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2016 4:47 PM
To: doug@chalkline.org
Subject: Prayer Update March 2016

View in your browser

Dear Friends, 

Click on our new heading above, Proud Sponsor of Anniversaries.  Here you’ll 
see resources that you can point people toward that are married or considering 
getting married.  The genesis of this website is the FamilyLife 40th Anniversary 
celebration-FamilyLife started in 1976!  We want to invite you to the FamilyLife 
celebration in Little Rock July 27-29.  We would be so blessed if you would 
consider visiting and celebrating with us in Little Rock the millions of lives the Lord 
has allowed us to impact!  It doesn’t matter if you support us financially or in 
prayer or not…we invite you to come to Little Rock and learn more about us and 
FamilyLife! 

We have some recent praises too….in February alone we’ve seen 7,762 people 
attend nine Weekend To Remember Getaways and 420 of those trusted in 
Jesus Christ as their Lord and Savior!  Our Ministry Advisors that I am privileged to 
help lead had 1,975 conversations last month which has resulted in volunteers 
(you!) ministering to 8,204 people!  Again, that is in February alone—Praise be to 
God!  

Personally we are celebrating a milestone, our fifth anniversary of moving to Little 
Rock to serve on FamilyLife missionary staff.  It hardly seems possible it’s been 
that long already. 

May the Lord Bless you! 

Steve, Lila, Marshall and Maddie Bayer 

Ministry Impact by FamilyLife 

“Both of us come from divorce.  I was in ministry for over 20 years.  My divorce 
destroyed me.  God has put us together as partners to serve Him again.  We love 
looking for answers-we feel He is leading us to start a Blended Marriage Ministry in 
our church.”            ~Married 1 year 

Prayer Requests & Praises 

• Continue to pray for our Weekend to Remember Getaway Spring attendees and
for divine appointments for our Ministry Advisors to multiply ministry to thousands
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Ministry Impact by FamilyLife 

“Both of us come from divorce.  I was in ministry for over 20 years.  My divorce 
destroyed me.  God has put us together as partners to serve Him again.  We love 
looking for answers-we feel He is leading us to start a Blended Marriage Ministry in 
our church.”            ~Married 1 year 

Prayer Requests & Praises 

• Continue to pray for our Weekend to Remember Getaway Spring attendees and
for divine appointments for our Ministry Advisors to multiply ministry to thousands
through our tools that Jesus would impact lives of those He draws to each of these
effforts.

• PRAY for our soon-to-be submitted FAFSA for Marshall’s college this fall.

• PRAY for a Cru missions trip that Steve and Marshall will be going on overseas
March 22-31.  We aren’t able to reveal where we are traveling until after the trip
but a ministry partner funded a Jesus Film Project translation and provided the
funds for us to be part of this effort. The film will be showed to a specific people
group March 25-27. We’ve been asked to share our personal testimonies there and
we plan to meet the FamilyLife Director of this country! PRAY that the Lord will
draw people to Christ and for our planning, safe travel and that Marshall and Steve
both would see our reliance on Jesus deepened.

OUR LINKS 

Steve & Lila's website 

E-mail Steve

E-mail Lila

Follow Us On 

Want a PDF of our 
newsletter? 

FAMILY LIFE LINKS 

New FamilyLife Smartphone App 
download today!   

    Weekend to Remember 
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